
March 6, 2018 

District of Sicamous 
PO Box 219 
446 Main Street 
Sicamous, BC VOE 2VO 

0 
HARRISON HOT SPRINGS 

Attention: Mayor Terry Rysz 

Dear Mayor Rysz and Council: 

Subject: Cannabis Sales Revenue Sharing 

File: 0530-01 

Thank you for your letter of February 14, 2018 seeking Council 's support 
regarding current discussions surrounding revenue sharing generated from the 
implementation of the legalization of cannabis. 

Your letter was before Council at its Regular meeting on March 5, 2018 for 
consideration and I am happy to report that Council endorsed and supported 
your Council 's request to have 50% of the provincial share of the cannabis tax 
sharing formula be provided to local governments. We view this request to be a 
fair and equitable share to recover costs that will be incurred by local 
governments. 
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